
Notice of Withdrawal of the Local Plan  

Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 & The Town And Country 
Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, as Amended  
St Albans City and District Council - Local Plan 2020-2036 Publication Draft 
2018 

 In accordance with Regulation 27 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012, as amended, this statement gives notice that St Albans City and District Council 

has withdrawn the Local Plan 2020-2036 Publication Draft 2018, which had been submitted to the 

Secretary of State on 29th March 2019.  

The withdrawal was made under the provisions of Section 22 of the Planning and Compulsory 

Purchase Act 2004, which provides for a local planning authority to withdraw a local development 

document at any time up to its adoption.  

Any questions regarding the withdrawal of the Local Plan 2020-2036 Publication Draft 2018 should 

be directed to:  

Spatial Planning Team  
St Albans City and District Council 
Civic Centre, St Peter's Street, St Albans, Hertfordshire, AL1 3JE 
Telephone: 01727 866100  

Email: planning.policy@stalbans.gov.uk

Website: https://www.stalbans.gov.uk/planning-policy


